
February 11,2021 ' FEB 1 9 2021

Washington State
Supreme Cour.

To: The Washington State Supreme Court

I urgently request that you reverse the decision to sunset the Limited License Legal Technician
license.

LLLTs are high trained and skilled provisionals with the ability to step into a justice gap between
individuals in need of pro bono services and those able to afford legal counsel.

Ending this program without a replacement program in place is not in anyone's best interests.

The judicial system is daunting and considerable time and money is wasted while those without
counsel attempt to file protection orders, parenting plans, etc. on their own.

In a perfect world everyone could afford legal counsel. However, this world is far from perfect.

PLEASE REVERSE THE DECISION TO SUNSET THE LIMITED LICENSE LEGAL

TECHNICIAN PROGRAM!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

JudyK. York
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